
 

School Council Meeting  

Wednesday 13th January – Action Points 

Over the next few weeks each class is using 

the new Growing up with Yasmine and Tom 

resources. 

 

Before the next meeting please talk to your 

class about whether they have enjoyed 

using the resources, and whether they have 

found them useful and interesting.  

 

REMINDER - February 22nd is the start of 

RRSA week, looking at diversity. 


